
 

Dear Year One Parents, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow! What a busy and exciting first term in 

Year One! Parents the children have settled in 

beautifully so thank you for your ongoing 

support in helping your child get ready for the 

school day, especially in the mornings. It is 

great to see so many of the children coming 

into the classroom independently and 

organising themselves for the day and settling 

with a book or their spelling sort. We are 

SUPER LEARNERS in Year One! 

In literacy we love reading our rhyming stories and 

are being super learners and having a go at finding 

words that rhyme and writing them. 

We are also keeping busy learning in our literacy 

groups. We are developing lots of skills in our 

reading, spelling and writing. We are specifically 

focusing on organising our ideas and having a go at 

sounding out our words when we write and forming 

our letters correctly. 

 Literacy is SUPER!! 

In numeracy we are exploring numbers from 0-

100. We are reading, writing and making 2-digit 

numbers using a range of materials. We are 

enjoying counting to 100 days of school. Can you 

believe we are already up to day 22? 

In Year One we count everything in sight; we 

are even keeping a tally of how many teeth we 

are losing as a whole class. Did you know we 

have lost 9 teeth in Year One since the start of 

the year? And there are a few wobbly ones at 

the moment. We love counting! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


